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Public Comment on proposed safe parking ordinance.
 
I request that the city council carefully consider Section J and K of the ordinance.
 
These sections create a great deal of unnecessary work.  (In my opinion) 

1. Section J:  The city will most likely not do monthly visits to every site. We simply do not
have the resources. (imagine, 10 sites, at 2 hours a site) At a minimum the wording
should be “may”, not “shall”.  But I would recommend that the first sentence in J be
deleted entirely.  The second sentence creates the capability and avoid the city saying
they “shall” do something that will probably not happen.  So if they don’t and something
happens they will share liability.

 

2. Section K: This report becomes boiler plate that no one actually reads.  This quickly
becomes busy work that someone has to pay for. It also levies an unnecessary amount
of individual tracking and a computer data base to manage.  And if the city does actually
read it, then it becomes a cost that the general fund must cover.  Perhaps a
streamlined  annual would be adequate.

 
My recommendation, since we created an MUP, is that this be complaint driven, with the city
having the authority and ability to act appropriately if a problem occurs.
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